
 
 
 

 

 
 
October 25, 2022 
 
 
 
Honorable Carmen Diaz  
Acting Secretary 
New Jersey Board of Public Utilities  
44 South Clinton Avenue  
3rd Floor Suite 314 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

Re: In the Matter of The New Jersey Investigations Into Resource Adequacy: 2022 Progress Report - Docket No. 
EO20030203 

  

Dear Ms. Diaz:  

Please accept NRG Energy, Inc.’s comments in response to Staff’s Progress Report on New Jersey’s 
Resource Adequacy Alternatives filed on 9/23/22 (“The Report”). Please contact me with any questions.   

 
Angela Schorr 
Director Regulatory Affairs 
NRG Energy, Inc. 
804 Carnegie Center 
Princeton, NJ 08540 
516-652-4254          
angela.schorr@nrg.com 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
NRG ENERGY, INC. 
 
 
By__/s/______________________ 
Angela Schorr  
Director of Regulatory Affairs 


